
 
Panel on Housing 

 
List of follow-up actions 

(position as at 25 March 2021)   
 

Subject Date of meeting 
 

Follow-up action required 
 

Administration's 
response 

 
1. Public Housing 

Construction 
Programme 2020-21 to 
2024-25 and Long Term 
Housing Strategy 
Annual Progress Report 
2020 
 

14.1.2021 The Administration was requested to provide 
information on its response/follow-up actions taken or to 
be taken regarding the allegations in a press report on 
11 January 2021 about the building quality in flats of the 
newly completed Yu Tai Court (such as whether parts of 
the building were built with hollow bricks, etc.). 

 

Response awaited 

2. Clearance of Shek Lei 
Interim Housing 

1.2.2021 The Administration was requested to provide the 
following information: 
 
(a) the differences between public rental housing and 

interim housing in respect of the design and 
materials used; 
 

(b) the total area/respective total areas of the site(s) of 
Shek Lei Interim Housing and its adjoining ex-Shek 
Lei Catholic Primary School; and 

 
(c) the occupancy situation of Po Tin Interim Housing, 

information about its residents and other relevant 
details. 

 
 

The Administration's 
response was circulated 
vide LC Paper No. 
CB(1)657/20-21(01) on 
10 March 2021. 

LC Paper No. CB(1)715/20-21(01) 
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Subject Date of meeting 
 

Follow-up action required 
 

Administration's 
response 

 
3. Review of income and 

asset limits for public 
rental housing for 
2021-22 

1.3.2021 The Administration was requested to provide information 
on whether the Hong Kong Housing Authority would 
exclude the loan under the "Special 100% Loan 
Guarantee for Individuals Scheme" from the calculation 
of assets of the public rental housing applicants; if yes, 
the details; if no, the reasons. 
 

The Administration's 
response was circulated 
vide LC Paper No. 
CB(1)703/20-21(01) on 
19 March 2021. 

4. Creation of a 
supernumerary 
Administrative Officer 
Staff Grade C (AOSGC) 
(D2) post in the Housing 
Department 

1.3.2021 The Administration was requested to provide information 
on how the proposed creation of the supernumerary 
AOSGC post would enhance the work related to 
transitional housing, such as how far the proposal would 
increase the efficiency/advance the completion of such 
work and speed up the land supply for transitional 
housing and the construction/development processes of 
such housing, etc. 

Response awaited 
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